
Discharging and leaving of the Ukrainian injured soldiers who have 

received rehabilitation at JSDF Iruma Hospital     

 The Ukrainian injured soldiers who were admitted to Iruma Hospital in JASDF Iru-

ma base on April 24 for their rehabilitation were discharged safely on May 29. Our 

hospital received the patients whose rehabilitation programs were established at 

National Defense Medical College (NDMC) Hospital and contributed to its accept-

ing new soldiers. We will continue to provide our utmost support to Ukraine, closely 

cooperating with the international community.  

 JSDF Iruma Hospital is the only hospital adjacent to an airfield, that has an aero-

medical function. In such an event as a large-scale disaster, our hospital is ex-

pected to play an active role in patient transport.    


